
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 14, 2015 
 
Senator Alan Bates, Co-Chair 
Representative Nancy Nathanson, Co-Chair 
Ways and Means Subcommittee of Human Services 
Oregon State Legislature 
900 Court Street NE 
Salem, OR 97301 
 
Dear Senator Bates and Representative Nathanson, 
 
Deaf, DeafBlind, and Hard of Hearing people are all around us.  As citizens of Oregon, they 
deserve to participate in the Oregon system.  But the lack of communication access and direct 
service often prevents these citizens from participating in the public process. 
 

<< PLEASE PROVIDE YOUR PERSONAL STORIES, EXPERIENCE AND WHY YOU THINK 
IT IS IMPORTANT FOR OUR LEGISLATURE TO PASS THE SENATE BILL 449 >> 

 
I urge you to vote yes on SB 449A, which would provide the Deaf, DeafBlind and Hard of 
Hearing population with essential, direct services, the right of all Oregonian residents. 
 
Sincerely, 
[Your First and Last Name] 
[Your Street Address] 
[Your City, State and Zip] 
 
cc: Oregon Association of the Deaf, Inc. 
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